
  

How can I help?  

 

SPAG (spelling, punctuation and grammar)  

Check the SPAG we are doing this term 

 

Visit BBC Bitesize KS2 Grammar 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zwwp8
mn 
and have a go at the pages. 

Writing 

 

Generally, checking that when your child 
writes, they are using capital letters and full 
stops correctly to demarcate sentences. 

Maths – tables 

 

It’s really important that your child is as fluent 
as possible in multiplication tables – both the 
multiplication and division facts. The most 
effective way to do this is to ask them to 
complete TTRS at least 5 times a week. Each 
session only lasts for 15 minutes, but using it 
regularly really makes a difference. 
 
Your child will bring home a matching game 
during the term. Playing the game will be a 
great help to your child. 

Reading 

 

Reading at least three times a week with your 
child will really help with fluency. Sometimes 
they will benefit from reading the same 
passage several times in the week. Ask your 
child questions about what they have read so 
you can check their understanding. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zwwp8mn
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zwwp8mn


  

  

 

 

We are learning about Earth in Space, the 
changing power of monarchs (specifically 
comparing Henry VIII with Charles III), and Frida 
Kahlo this term. It’s quite a short term – only 
six weeks – so any additional research your 
child could do at home will really add to their 
understanding. It’s always a pleasure to look at 
extra work children do in their own time, and 
they are able to share this with the class, which 
helps everyone.  

 

Thank you for supporting your child 

through the term. Everyone in Goodall 

Class is working really hard and is 

making great progress. Your children 

are a credit to you and it is a pleasure 

to work with them each day. 

Mrs. Avery 😊 

 


